
January 5, 2023

Dear Families,

We are excited to invite you to the Inaugural Masconomet Regional High School Grade 8 Open
House next Thursday evening, January 12th for prospective students. The goal of the evening is
to share the current opportunities available to Masconomet students as they make their way
through their high school career.

The evening is intended for both parents and students and will kick off at 6:30 PM in the
Auditorium with an overview of the academic and operational aspects of the high school
followed by brief remarks from current Masconomet students. Following the more formal aspect
of the evening, you will make your way to the high school cafeteria. For the next hour, you will
have the opportunity to choose your experience. You can browse some of the clubs, activities,
and athletics represented at our activities fair. Further, a number of faculty members will be
presenting 15-20 minute workshops highlighting their class, curriculum, or program. Since this
evening is about you, please feel free to create an evening designed to meet your needs and
you are welcome to attend any part of the evening. Here is a copy of the program and a final
draft will be provided next week.

In order to have enough support for the evening, I would appreciate it if you can take the time to
fill out this RSVP. Please note, there is no formal registration for the evening, this will allow us to
sense overall interest to ensure we have enough students and faculty available to support the
event. Feel free to pass this invite along to anyone who might be interested as well.

If you have questions about the event, feel free to send me an email.

I, along with my colleagues, look forward to welcoming you to the high school next week.

Sincerely,

Mary Jo Carabatsos Ph.D.
Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1adPOU1k52m-CxIe3YbgH06OS-Ohu8LVpnYtTuD41vVI/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/Gfc3kii1FUzoukn8A
mailto:mcarabatsos@masconomet.org

